

James H. Law Elementary School

12401 S. Coast Dr, Houston, TX 77047

(713) 732-3630 (713)-732-3633

Christina Brazle, Principal

SDMC Minutes

May 05, 2025

Mrs. Brazle started the SDMC meeting at 3:30 and welcomed all members. She went around and asked the members to share any celebrations they had. Mr. Shankle and Ms. Holley commented that the professional development day was productive. Ms. Negrete shared that she celebrated her daughter's birthday. Ms. Salgado shared that all items are here for teacher appreciation week.

Ms. Salgado provided an update on the budget- all funds that needed to be used have been used. Scholastic books were purchased with Title I funds and GT materials with the GT funds.

Mrs. Brazle provided a copy of the CIP and reviewed all the key actions. She stressed the importance of staying consistent with expectations and continuous support to teachers through PLCs, planning for success, and demos. She is confident the campus will finish strong.

The staffing positions needed were reviewed- nurse, 5th grade math, 5th grade reading, 3rd grade reading, kindergarten, and ECSE.

Mrs. Brazle shared the school's projection and encouraged to promote enrollment.

An update on staff attendance was provided by Ms. Salgado indicating the absences for the week. The committee also discussed student attendance and ideas on incentives for these last few weeks- popcorn party, extra recess, or prizes.

Summer school will be at Reynolds ES. The summer school list is being reviewed, letters will be sent home soon, and GPCs will be conducted for students.

Mrs. Brazle ended the meeting at 4:15.